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The Planning Inspectorate
National Infrastructure Planning
Temple Quay House
2 The Square
Bristol
BS1 6PN
 
BY  E-MAIL
 
Your Ref: EN010093
 

Adequacy of Consultation Request
 

Application by Cory Riverside Energy for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Riverside
Energy Park

 
I refer to the above matter and your letter dated 16 November 2018.
 
It is noted the applicant has submitted a detailed Consultation Report (Document reference 5.1 of November
2018) with accompanying  appendices A to L.
 
Thurrock Council has made no representations during the pre-application stage but considers there was
sufficient opportunities to provide feedback and comment.
 
As a local authority consultee, Thurrock Council is satisfied that during the pre-application stage the applicant
has complied with the requirements under sections 42, 47 and 48 of the Planning Act 2008.
 
I trust these comments are of assistance.

 
Yours sincerely
 
Richard Hatter
 
 
Richard Hatter l Strategic Planning Manager l  Place Directorate
 
Find information and advice on planning and permissions on our website  
 
Thurrock Council, Civic Offices, New Road, Grays, Essex RM17 6SL
An ambitious and collaborative community which is proud of its heritage and excited by its diverse
opportunities and future
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